

644 N Lynnhaven Rd. ♦ Virginia Beach, VA 23452 ♦ Phone (757) 340-4388 ♦ Fax (757) 625-5858

www.primeplus.org

EIN - 54-1118218

Board of Directors

James R. Parrish, C.P.A President

Martha M. Raiss First Vice President

Stephen M. Jones, C.P.A Treasurer

Mary Jo "Joey" Rothgery Secretary

Non-Officer Directors

William Davis, USMC, Ret. Martha Gorman William W. Gough, M.D. Marshall McCorkle

Directors

Lorna J. Cochrane Bernard S. Cohen JoDee Cook John Eck Shirley Confino- Rehder Michal C. Hall Priscilla Livingston Raymond "Randy" Lyall Hon. Joseph Massey Sally A. McNeilan Margie W. Mitchell Debora Mosher Irene O'Brien George Pratt, Ed.D Dean Rogis Jennifer Rossettini Brandi Smith. Janet Thompson Michael Wasserberg

Directors Emeritus

Donna F. Bortell
CDR. R. Malcolm Fortson
Mr. Leslie H. Friedman
Fred T. Given, Jr. M.D.
Lawrence W. l'Anson. Jr.
James L. Miller
Virginia H. Stringer
Dr. Winston Whitehurst, Sr.

Executive Director

Bob Batcher



July 12, 2019

Dear Virginia Beach Taskforce on Aging,

On behalf of the Staff and Board of Directors at Prime*plus* Senior Center, I want to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude to your organization for donating \$300.00 to Primeplus M.E.Cox scholarship fund. Your donation will go a long way to support our organization.

Every day seniors tell us they do not know what they would do without this place. We recognize the needs of the underserved senior community, and we remain dedicated to being flexible and responsive to those needs. We could not do this without the support of people like you.

We want you to know that we truly appreciate the wonderful contributions you make to Primeplus. Thank you so much for investing in our organization and in the seniors, we serve.

Sincerely,

Robert Batcher
Executive Director

Date of Donation: July 11, 2019
Type: Donation

Amount: \$300.00

Recognition: Your gift will be acknowledged in our materials as:

Virginia Beach Taskforce on Aging

If this is incorrect or you wish to remain anonymous, please email: crandolph@primeplus.org or call Bob Batcher at 757-625-5857. This donation is tax deductible. No gifts or services were given in exchange for this donation. Primeplus Norfolk Senior Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization certified by the United Way of South Hampton Roads. Please keep this receipt for tax purposes.